TEN 27 Newsletter



We are starting a new Series titled: How to Pray!

We are really excited about this series! We are building off of Songs From Psalms which challenged our Kids and Students to dig deeper into God's Word. This next month, we will be looking at How to Pray! We want to challenge our Kids and Students to go deeper in their prayer lives. We are so excited to see how God works through them this year!



Night of Prayer

We will be hosting a Night of Prayer twice in March! The first Night of Prayer will be March 14th, and the second will be March 17th. These will be in place of our Sunday and Wednesday Night activities, and we will spend an hour in prayer together as a Church. Sunday, March 14th will be geared towards families, and we encourage you to come as a family! Wednesday Night, March 17th, Sydney will have a Night of Prayer for Kids (PreK-5th Grade) downstairs and Adults will have their own night of prayer upstairs in the Sanctuary. We want to give your family this option for your Kids to have a Night of Prayer geared toward their age group and developmental level. We are so excited to see you at this event!

In Christ, Jonathan